
PUBLIC NOTICE
Public Notice is hereby given that the Gary Housing Authority will hold a Public Hearing onFriday, November 15, 2024, regarding its 2025-2029 5-Year and Annual PHA and Capital FundPlan, as required by HUD under Section 511 of the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Actof 1998.
The Public Hearing will be held in the GHA Board Room at 578 Broadway, 2nd Floor, Gary, IN46402 at 11:00 a.m.
A draft copy of the 2025-2029 5-Year and Annual PHA and Capital Fund Plan is available forreview and inspection by the public and can be obtained on the GHA’s website atwww.garyhousing.org, and at 578 Broadway, 2nd Floor, Gary, Indiana 46402 during workinghours 9:00 am – 4:00 pm, Monday – Friday.
Public Housing Residents, Housing Choice Voucher Residents, Resident Advisory BoardMembers, Resident Council Members, organizations, elected officials and the general public areencouraged to attend and submit suggestions, recommendations, comments and ideas to theGary Housing Authority 2025-2029 5-Year and Annual PHA and Capital Fund Plan.
COMMENTS ON THE GARY HOUSING AUTHORITY 2025-2029 5-YEAR AND ANNUAL PHA ANDCAPITAL FUND PLAN MUST BE RECEIVED IN WRITING ON OR BEFORE NOVEMBER 15, 2024, BY11:00 A.M. AT THE GARY HOUSING AUTHORITY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE LOCATED AT 578BROADWAY, 2ND FLOOR, GARY, IN 46402.

http://www.garyhousing.org

